
Dear Legislators: 
 
I am writing to voice my opposition to HB-3063. 
 
The current laws, which allow for medical, philosophical and religious vaccine exemptions, work well. 
 
Please consider those who have been unexpectedly and negatively impacted by a vaccine, such as my 
grandchild. 
 
Thank you, 
Pam Lee 
4255 Chad Drive 
Lake Oswego, OR 97034 
 
 
 
 


